CA AMNESTY AND MORE!

If you missed filing a California income tax return, underreported or did not pay timely, there is a new Amnesty Program for Individuals and Business that may waive unpaid penalties and fees.

This applies to tax years 2002 and prior. Generally Amnesty applies if the individual or business:

1. Did not file the required California tax returns

2. Underreported income on a previously filed tax return

3. Claimed excessive deductions 

4. Did not pay income, franchise, and sale or use tax on time


There is a special process that you must complete to become a part of this Amnesty Program and there is a limited period to file for Amnesty. So, make sure to contact a professional as soon as possible. You can get general Amnesty information by calling 800-338-0505.

Look for other changes affecting the 2004 Tax Year:
1. Health Savings Account - see our previous month article

2. Tuition and fees deduction - expanded up to $4,000 

3. Sales Tax Deduction - state and local sales taxes are back as a deductible item

    IRS Publication 600 will clarify what purchases besides boats and motor vehicles may be 

    added to the Optional Sales Tax Tables. Look for this Publication on the IRS Website.

    Remember that you will only be able to deduct either the state & local income taxes or the sales taxes. Therefore, give careful consideration regarding each items tax affect for two years in a row.

4. The Additional Child Tax Credit - is even larger for some folks this year

We look forward to seeing all of our clients for this years tax season. Make sure to call and schedule an appointment as soon as possible.

For more information, please contact the Office of Cindy J. Harris CPA at 661-253-3771 or visit their Website at www.cjhcpa.com.  

